


Addendum #1
October 25, 2017


Request for Information (RFI)
Travel Midwest / IDOT Advanced Traveler Information System (ATIS)
[bookmark: _Toc487792775]
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The date for when the State will post responses to questions has been changed to November 17, 2017.  Everything else on RFI timeline will remain the same.

· We are providing a copy of the existing Intergovernmental Agreement. 
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